
Litter Pick Morning 

A huge thank you to all of the children and families 

who contributed to our Litter Pick Morning this week. It’s 

always amazing to see how much litter the children 

manage to find and take off the streets of Perranporth. 

Your incredible efforts almost filled a whole large 

wheelie bin! Year 2 were the class that made the most 

contributions and won the special prize from Suez. 

We’d like to thank Suez for their support and Sophie 

Reeves for organising the event. Thank you! 

Year 5 and 6 Cross Country Stars 

This week saw the second event in the 

Newquay Schools Country calendar. As al-

ways, Perranporth sent along a very strong 

team of runner raring to go! It was a little on 

the chilly side, but this didn’t stop the children 

from giving fantastic performances and show-

ing great sporting behaviour too. Lots of top 

places were achieved and all children gave 

their very best efforts. We’d like to say a big 

well done to them all! 

Wonderful Choir 

On Thursday this week the school choir went on tour to share 

some marvellous Christmas joy with the people of Perranporth. 

Their first stop was at the Co-op were families and shoppers 

were greeted with our beautiful Christmas carols. The next stop 

was Perran Bay Care Home to share some joyous singing with 

the residents. Our audience were very keen to join in and the 

children put huge smiles on all of the  ladies and gentlemen 

staying their. The final performance was for the residents of 

Lavender Court. Once again, the children did a wonderful job 

of sharing their Christmas spirit which was very well received by everyone there. We’d like to share a big well done 

to both the children and Mrs Green and Mr Crocker for their musical support. Thank you! 

 

  

Brilliant Brass 

We’d like to share a huge thank you and a big well done to our 

brilliant brass players! Earlier this week the children really started 

the Christmas spirit at Perranporth by sharing their fantastic 

Christmas carols. The children have been practising very hard 

during their lessons and gave us wonderful live performances. 

We don’t like to blow our trumpets, but if you haven’t seen them 

yet, please do have a look on Class Dojo, they’re amazing!! 



What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Monday 12th December - Year 6 Christmas Performance 6pm 

 Monday 12th December - Year 5 Christmas Treasure Trail 

 Wednesday 14th December - Year 5 Christmas Performance 5pm 

 Thursday 15th December - Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Nativity, 2pm at the Memorial Hall 

 Friday 16th December - Last Day for Christmas & Chocolate Tombola (no cakes) 

Christmas Writing Competition 

Our Christmas Writing Competition is back! We have 

got lots of very talented writers and storytellers at 

Perranporth School. So, this is the perfect opportuni-

ty to show off your skills, get your creative thinking 

caps on and write or film a fantastic Christmas story. 

Please read the poster of the right for all of the com-

petition details and then get your entries in by Wed 

14th Dec. Good luck! 

Big Thank You - Santa’s Fields 
 

We’d like to say a huge thank you to 

Santa’s Fields in St Agnes for kindly 

donating Christmas trees for our San-

ta’s Grotto this year. Their support has 

really made the grotto look truly 

magical for the children! We’re very 

grateful and if you’re still looking for 

a Christmas tree or some great dec-

orations, please do pay them a visit! 

Thank you. 




